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I strongly disagree with the push to stop farmland owners from having home based 

businesses. It is a hellish over reach! Oregon continues to tax and remove our rights 

to the point of bankrupting us. So many of us work from home because we need the 

extra money to hang on to our homes and land that the oregon wants to their grubby 

fingers on. The hardship is devastating and in the end ruins families and farms. Just 

stop it!  

I have a family farm that is an original donation land claim property my forefather’s 

homesteaded- Oregon continues to threaten my family and lively hood. Your over 

reach is theft at the very least-mostly we want to be left alone so we can provide a 

place for ourselves and our children to not just survive but thrive. Just quit it! You are 

bleeding us DRY 


